

## Teston Club Committee Meeting Minutes

Minutes of the meeting held in the club on Monday 1<sup>st</sup> July 2013

**PRESENT:-**

**(Chairman)** S Worcester. **(SW)**

**(Secretary)** GWollen. **(GW)** **(Treasurer)** R Harker.**(RH)** R. Thornton.**(RT)**

B Beutridge **(BB)**, M. Austin. **(MA)** M. Hawkins. **(MH)**

**Apologies for absence:** P Jones**(PJ)** A Jackson **(AJ)**

**ADOPTION OF PREVIOUS MINUTES:-**

Proposed **(RT)** Seconded **(MH)**

<b>Subject</b>	<b>Action</b>
<p><b><u>Any Matters Arising</u></b></p> <p>Children in the Games room will be a matter for the AGM. And existing rules will apply till then. The pothole at the front of the Car Park is being done very soon, the price was a concern and <b>(RT)</b> Would keep a close eye on cost. And would look into finding further quotes.</p> <p><b><u>Correspondence</u></b> <b>(GW) None</b></p> <p><b><u>New Members</u></b> Robert Curtin. Dennis O Donnell. Mike Bean.</p> <p><b><u>Finance</u></b> The cash machine as a faculty will be up and running very shortly there will be a fifty pence charge for using this; it will also have a cash back faculty of up to fifty pounds. It will also only be for debit cards until further notice. <b>(RH)</b> Informed us that the Bar takings are well down on last year It was a concern, but also a sign of the financially times we are living in.</p> <p><b><u>Secretary</u></b> <b>(GW) None</b></p> <p><b>Bar</b> It was reported that there had been a significant jump in guest ale prices and this would be brought up with our suppliers and report back on the reasons for this unprecedented surge in price The subcommittee set up to look for a replacement for our retiring Steward is pushing forward and interviews and advertising are being done. The bar now as cans of Stongbow cider as a new addition to the cider range.</p>	<p><b>(RT)</b></p> <p><b>(RH)</b></p> <p><b>(RH) (AJ) (TS)</b></p>

**House**

**(RT) (MH)** Told us that the bar needs attention and were looking at ways to smarten it up cost being upper most in their mind.

**Entertainments**

**(RH). (BB). (PJ).** We were informed that the beer festival would be held on the 29<sup>th</sup> 30<sup>th</sup> August finishing on the 1<sup>st</sup> of September a diary of adverts will be on the web-site and an e;mail attach will be with these minutes.

**Any Other Business None**

Date of next Meeting will be Monday 5<sup>TH</sup> August at 7.30pm

There being no other Business the Meeting closed at 8.26 pm  
Steve Worcester Chairman \_\_\_\_\_

**(RT)&(MH)**

--	--